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Have your say for a safer borough
safe & sound, Dudley’s community safety partnership, 
which incorporates the borough’s local police and 
crime board, is asking local people what should be 
done to help make the borough a safer place.
People who live, visit and work in the borough will be able to say what they think 
the big community safety issues are by booking a place at a public event which is 
taking place on Tuesday 19 March 2024 from 6pm at Stourbridge Town Hall.

There are limited places available so booking is essential.

You can also share your views by completing a short survey.

Feedback will help to inform safe & sound’s priority areas of work going forward.

The survey closes on Monday 19 February 2024.
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To find out more, book a place at the meeting or to take part in the survey scan the QR 
code, visit www.dudleysafeandsound.org/have-your-say or call 01384 814735
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